
 

 

Children In Need 

Friday 18th November 2022 

 

14th November 2022 

Dear parent/carer, 

The 18th November is Children in Need Day and Johnstone High are gearing up for an exciting fundraising comeback 

after a few years of Covid restrictions spoiling the party.  

Events will be running at interval and lunch time each day and will culminate in an appeal show on Friday.  

Throughout the week, our pupils can expect to see the following activities taking place: 

Day Interval Lunch 

Monday 

Tuck shop and show 
tickets on sale 

Guess the number of sweets in the jar. 

Tuesday Music Mash Up Quiz 

Wednesday Teacher’s Pet Quiz 

Thursday Beat the Goalie/Fear Pong 

Friday General Knowledge Quiz 

 

Each of these activities will cost £1 or less and will be located in the foyer, with the exception of Beat the Goalie and 

Fear Pong which will take place in the PE Hub.  

S6 pupils are invited to dress up as “British Icons” on Friday in exchange for a donation towards Children in Need.  

Pupils will be encouraged to buy a ticket to the Johnstone High Children in Need appeal shows which will take place 

on Friday 18th November.   

There will be three shows running throughout the day. One during P1 and 2, one during P3 and 4 and the final show 

will take place during P5 and 6. They will feature talent shows, appeal updates, soak the teacher challenges and 

various game shows.  

Pupils can buy a ticket for individual shows at a cost of £2. If they wish to purchase an all-day ticket, this will be 

available for £5. Tickets will be on sale in the school foyer every interval this week. 

Lessons on Friday will continue as normal during P1-4 and will be replaced with free, classroom-based Children in 

Need themed activities for all during P5 and 6.  

We want all our pupils to be able to access the Children in Need events this week and so, if cost would pose a barrier 

to your child’s involvement, please contact your child’s pastoral teacher and alternative arrangements can be made. 

Thank you for your support. We look forward to sharing our fundraising success with you soon.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Gemma Davidson 

DHT (Acting) 


